
To the Editor of the World Journal of Gastroenterology 

RE: revision of Manuscript N° 29696 

 

Dear Sir,  

For the past 18 years I have been revising and editing for publication in the most 

prestigious international medical journals the articles produced by many of the 

departments of the two principal universities in Naples, Italy. I was born and educated in 

Great Britain, have diplomas in both English and Italian and have worked consistently as a 

medical/scientific text reviser for the past 30 years. 

I have thoroughly revised the manuscript written by Prof. Luigi Elio Adinolfi entitled 

“Clinical features and natural history of cryptogenic cirrhosis compared to Hepatitis C 

virus-related cirrhosis” for publication in the “World Journal of Gastroenterology”. 

I, therefore, deem that it is fit for publication and does not require any further revision. 

I remain at your disposal should you need any further information. 

  

Yours sincerely 

Elizabeth McGarry 

Emai:l mcgarry@alice.it 

 


